DANIEL F. CRONIN
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

PAUL S. BOYNTON
PRESIDENT & CEO

Helen Keller once said, “Alone we can
do so little; together we can do so much.”
She couldn’t have been more right. The
desire and willingness of not only agency
employees, but also the many clients,
families, donors, board members and the
community, are what fuel our mutual
efforts and lead us to success. You might
ask how success is defined at The Moore
Center. That’s easy - creating opportunities
for a good life. What that
good life looks like is
different for every person,
but I think we all can
agree that it’s a life where
we have choices. We can
choose what activities we participate in and what job makes us happy.
We can choose to move in with family as we age or utilize services that
allow us to remain in our own homes.

We can see the glass as half empty or half full. As a board member, I enjoy
coming to a meeting and seeing staff celebrate a client’s achievements,
applaud a grant that has been received or strategize on how best to
deliver a service. Sure, there are challenges, but it is a glass half full
mentality. Their positive outlook and dedication is complemented by
the support received from the community and the contributions made
by many. I'm proud to be a part of The Moore Center team and thank
those of you who are as well. Together we can do so much.

I never cease to be amazed that regardless of the challenges they may

face, our clients have a positive attitude and face life with enthusiasm.

I heard a saying recently that truly stuck with
me for its messaging, which was essentially
that people need to learn to differentiate
between a catastrophe and a burnt potato.
After all, it is only by understanding the
difference between a burnt potato and a
catastrophe that we will learn to laugh at
small upsets and live more graceful, grateful
lives.

Certainly one of our Moore Options for
Seniors clients, 94-year-
old Fred Elias, whom I
had the opportunity to
meet recently, has learned
this lesson. He embraces
each and every day with a
sense of humor and music in his heart. Fred, a musician, celebrates
life like many of our clients. He performs, he writes and perhaps
most importantly, he laughs. Fred has chosen to age in place in the
community - a community that I love and am so proud to be a part of
as it is one that is welcoming to all, and in which we can all engage.

Fred shows us that you are never to old to inspire other people and
encourages us to do so. Turn your attention to all the things surrounding
you that you can influence, change and improve. You have the power to
change someone’s entire day with a kind word, a smile or a gentle touch.
And trust me, you will also change your own day and even your life by
focusing on what you can do.

Financials for the 2016 Fiscal Year

FY16 FY15
*46,028,281

Total Revenue
Total Expense

$44,965,511

$45,973,536 $44,797,193

Change in Net Assets before Interest Rate SWAP

$54,745 $168,318

94-Year-Old Musician Says Program Hit the Right Note
for Him and His Desired Independence

He apologizes for not being able to get up and greet me. Within minutes he is joking with
me, his smile complementing his bright blue eyes, which hint at a sense of mischievousness.
He motions me to a seat, and I have no idea at the time what an enjoyable experience the
next hour will be, as his real-life storytelling begins.

Ninety-four-year-old Fred Elias has performed for the likes of Frank Sinatra, Bob Hope,
Dean Martin, Danny Thomas and even King Saud. He is also a WWII veteran who served
at and was wounded in the Battle of the Bulge. Fred does not want to focus on himself,
however, instead praising his fellow servicemen and his band mates of 55 years.

Today, much of his praise is for his caregiver from Moore Options for Seniors, a program
of The Moore Center. “Her dedication to The Moore Center and to me is something
unbelievable,” Fred said of caregiver Kathy Simons.

“T’ll never give you up,” Simons assures Fred, the sincerity and caring in her face shining
through.

Fred receives services 10 hours per week from Moore Options for Seniors. According to the
program’s director, Tim McGinnin, Moore Options for Seniors offers Personal Care Services
on an hourly basis, helping with a wide range of non-medical assistance. Kinship Care and
Adult Family Care provide elder care in a family setting for those who can no longer live
safely and independently in their own home. Welcome Home is a customized care plan for
those being discharged from a hospital or rehabilitation facility. Said McGinnin, “Regardless
of what service option is chosen, one can have the peace of mind that his or her loved one is
in good hands,” as is the case with Fred.

Kathy helps Fred shower and dress and assists with laundry, housekeeping, meals and
errands. She also provides companionship.

“Her outreach to the elderly is incredible,” said Fred, adding with a smile, “I'm only 94, but
I guess I classify myself as elderly.”

While he may fall under the definition of elderly, Fred certainly does not act his age - in a
good way! Until very recently, Fred, who can play every string instrument, was performing at
Athenian Corner in Lowell, Massachusetts one time per month, as he had done for 33 years.
He has written a book and is hard at work on a second one. He has over 40 CDs to his name
and is currently working with a famous songwriter in Nashville on a song.

Fred’s career (involving extensive travel and late hours), and his military service, have taken
their toll, however. He suffers from PTSD and still has shrapnel in him from the Battle of
the Bulge. Issues with his legs and feet make walking difficult. Arthritis and loss of dexterity
have forced him to stop playing the violin. He has chronic pain as a result of a car accident.
His mind, however, has not failed him. He talks easily about his escapades with Frank
Sinatra and Danny Thomas, his interaction with General George Patton and of a time when
he would stand in line at the only telegraph office in Las Vegas for three to four hours to
send money home to his family.

“As far as dementia, he has none,” said Kathy. “Research has shown that playing a musical
instrument may lower the risk of dementia.” Still, despite a lack of memory issues, Kathy
said Fred would most likely be in a nursing home if he did not have the services afforded
by Moore Options for Seniors. Having worked for the program for two years now, she said
she has truly come to appreciate the many ways it helps people maintain their independence
while also getting the help they need. She has also come to greatly appreciate Fred himself.
“I have very much enjoyed working with Fred. I care for my clients like I would want my
parents cared for. Fred is like a grandfather to me,” said Kathy.

The feeling is mutual. “I adore her. She’s like one of the family now,” said Fred.
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This list reflects gift and pledges made from
July 1, 2015 though June 30, 2016. Donors
who have supported The Moore Center for
multiple years are listed in bold.

*Denotes employee

Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation
The William H. Greenough Fund of the New
Hampshire Charitable Foundation

The UPS Foundation

Brady Sullivan Properties
CGl Business Solutions
Cross Insurance

The Provident Bank

TD Charitable Foundation

Anonymous (1)

AutoFair Automotive Group
Bishop's Charitable Assistance Fund
Catholic Medical Center

Central Paper Products Company, Inc.
Dolloff Family Foundation

Jackson Lumber & Millwork

Mark S. Lore

Paul and Sandra Montrone

People’s United Bank

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Reilly

Elaine and Joel S. Silberberg.

The Anagnost Companies

Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield of NH

Bank of New Hampshire

Bedford Ambulatory Surgical Center

Employees of Associated Grocers of NE & AG
Supermarkets at New Hampshire Charitable
Foundation

Executive Health & Sports Center

Orthocare Medical Equipment LLC

Paul Spiess

St. John Neumann Church

Stebbins Commercial Properties, Inc.

Alex and Nancy Vailas

100 Market Street, LLC

Accurate Title

Anonymous (1)*

Apple Therapy Services

Bellwether Community Credit Union

Carolyn Benthien

Jack Bielagus

Ron and Joan Boufford

Boyle Energy Services & Technology, Inc.

Richard M. Bunker

Normand ). Campeau

izens Bank

Cochran Family Fund of the New Hampshire
Charitable Foundation

Colliers International

The Raymond G. and Olga Cote Family Fund of
the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation

D.E. Roy Plumbing & Mechanical, LLC

Dartmouth-Hitchcock

Donald Lugg Fund

The Greenspan Foundation

Harvard Management Solutions, Inc.

J. Michael and Marilyn Hickey

Hooksett Paving Company, Inc.

Independent Services Network, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Kfoury

Longchamps Electric, Inc.

Suzanna Majewski

McLane Middleton, P.A.

Merchants Automotive Group

Merrimack Mortgage

Metro Walls, Inc.

Spiros and Sharon Mitsopoulos

Morin’s Landscaping

NBT Bank

Neoscope

New Hampsbhire Fisher Cats

New Hampshire Healthy Families

New Hampshire Charitable Foundation

PeopleNet Communications

Pinard Waste Systems

Pro Con Construction

The Quirk Auto Dealerships

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C.

Riley Investment Properties.

Maureen L. Rose Julian*

Cathleen Schmidt

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen H. Singer
SNHU Arena

Southern New Hampshire University
Spectrum Marketing Companies, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Sullivan

TD Bank

The Telge Companies

Temco Tool Co., Inc.

Thomas Burke Trust

Trivantus, Inc.

Mitchell Weissberg

Welch & Forbes, LLC

Well Sense Health Plan

White Birch View

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Whitney

Mary Ann Aldrich

Angela’s Pasta & Cheese Shop

Anonymous (1)

Stephen and Patricia Antolik

BAE Systems, North America

Baker, Newman & Noyes

Janet C. Bamberg*

Birch Hill Terrace

Bryan Bouchard

Paul S. Boynton*

Business NH Magazine

CCA Global Partners

Atty. and Mrs. Michael R. Chamberlain*

Chris Antonelli New England Scholarship Fund

CLD Consulting Engineers

Heidi Copeland

Crotched Mountain

Currier Museum of Art

Dean's Carpet & Decorating

Denron Plumbing and HVAC, LLC

Robert G. Durand

Fire Protection Technology, LLC

First Sign & Corporate Image

Mr. and Mrs. Terence F. Flahive

Gel lectric

The David P. and Dorothy M. Goodwin
Family Fund of the New Hampshire
Charitable Foundation

Sylvia and Gerry Grady

Great NH Restaurants

Harvey Construction Corporation

Howe, Riley & Howe, PLLC

David A. Jenkins & Associates, LLC

Jim and Nina Kelly

Lamont, Hanley & Associates, Inc.

Lincoln Financial Group

MFI Productions

Milford Lumber and The Muir Showroom

Mobility Works

New Hampshire Orthopaedic Center

New Hampshire Union Leader

Optima Bank & Trust

Outdoor Maintenance Services

Pentucket Bank

Phaneuf Funeral Homes & Crematorium

Primary Bank

Primrose School at Bedford Hills

Queen City Rotary Club

Robin Hill Farm

Service Credit Union

Sheehan Phinney

Siddharth Services, Inc.

Special Events of New England

St. Mary’s Bank

Barbara Stratton

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Thum

Tidewater Catering Group

Tufts Health Freedom Plan

Universal Window and Door, LLC

Reverend Gayle Whittemore

Amoskeag Beverages

Dorothy Annis*

Anonymous (1)*

Mr. and Mrs. Roger Arel
BrendaL. Aziz*

Baystate Financial Services
Dick and Donna Beaulieu
Bellman Jewelers, Inc.

Richard E. Bennett

Bernstein Shur

Brown & Company Graphic Design, Inc.
Caron & Bletzer, PLLC

Ed Chenoweth

John . Clarke, Jr.

Corflex, Inc.

Barbara Didona*

Dryer Management Inc.

Sylvio and Cecile Dupuis
Easter Seals New Hampshire
Elliot Health System

Richard and Debra Elwell
Enterprise Bank

Fulcrum Associates

Bill and Beverly Gere

Robert and Colleen Gossett
Bonnie Guevin

Hannaford Helps Program
Helms and Company, Inc.
Highland-Goffe's School Employees
Lois and Bill Jones

Judith M. Laduke

Monica Lamont & Family
Lavallee Brensinger Architects
Lowell Five Cent Savings Bank
Mariellen MacKay*
Manchester Young Professionals
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Marvin

Patrick F. McDermott

W. Steve McMahon and Dr. Grace F. Freije

The Mental Health Center of Greater
Manchester

NeighborWorks Greater Manchester

New Hampshire Catholic Charities, Inc.

Pastoral Counseling Services

Scott Plante

Lisa M. Plotnik

Gina Powers

Queen City Paint

Dick and Marsha Rawlings

Mary A. Roberge*

Ellen M. Roposa*

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Schubert

Specifier Services

Normand G. and Paula E. St. Amand

Stanley Elevator

Dr. Ronald and Jacqueline Szopa

Uno Restaurant LLC

Philip and Maureen Valley*

William P. Weidacher

Atty. and Mrs. Vincent M. Wenners

Frances and Richard Winneg

Ed and Linda Abraham

Alliance Holdings, Inc.
Anonymous (3)

Ansell & Anderson, PA.

Adele Baker

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Basbas
Bedford AWC

Ruth Beland, RN*

Benjamin Cohen Trust

Richard and Chauna Benoit
Chet Bobola, Jr.*

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Boucher
Jeannette P. Bourbeau
Kathleen M. Boylan

Mr. and Mrs. Frank O. Buhl
Butenhof & Bomster, PC

Mr. and Mrs. John Caruso

Mr. and Mrs. Ray F. Chadwick
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Chatfield
Bob and Ellie Chauvette

Mr. and Mrs. Denis H. Cote
Eleanor W. Dahar, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Marc D'Anjou
Donna DiBello and Moe Bedard
Joy N. Drewry*

Bethany Earls*

Joseph Emmons

Dr. Louis I Fink and Pamela L. Grich
Franklin Savings Bank

Norman Gagne

Gamache Enterprises
Gateways Community Services
George's Apparel, Inc.

Lucy Gobin

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold Goldstein
Great State Beverages

Claudia Grilli

Hampshire Fire Protection
Harvard Pilgrim Health Care of New England
Robert joy

Joyce E. Katsoupis

Cynthia and Bruce Keller
Newton and Arlene Kershaw
Fred B. Kfoury, IIl

Mr. and Mrs. Dixon Knight

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Labonte

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. Lamont
Ronald F. Lamont

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Lemire

Living Innovations

MaryY. Lynch

Michael MacDonald

Mr. and Mrs. Armando Maffeo
Manchester Community College
Dennis . Card and Maureen McCanty
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. McDonough
Larry and Hilary Meyers

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Moeckel

NAI Norwood Group, Inc.
Northeast Delta Dental

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Pappas

Paul Mitchell of Northern New England
Mr. and Mrs. Roger D. Pinard
Mr. and Mrs. Fernand Pomerleau
Doris 1. Proulx

Msgr. John P. Quinn

Bob and Cindy Ramsay

Mr. and Mrs. James Robinson
Karen Rocklin-Weare*

Michael Rubin

Savvy Workshop, LLC

Dan Scanlon

Shaheen & Gordon, PA

Simon Pearce

Southern NH Services, Inc.
Bobby and Shirley Stephen

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Stoodley, Iil
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Swanson
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Tebbenhoff
Raymond J. Wieczorek

R. Bradley Alderfer
Anonymous (2)

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Bunnell*

Kevin J. Burke

Celia Calkins*

Cambridge Trust Company of New Hampshire
Community Resources for Justice

Susan Cooke

Evergreen Place

Gooduill Industries of Northern New England
Hinckley Allen

HNH Foundation

Jillian Clemans*

Linda Lawrence*

Manchester Community Health Center
Betty . Parker

Billie Jean Potter

Lisa Precil*

Ronnie Schlender

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Sklar

Pat Stavolone and Larry Gammon

llene Stern - Hearing Improvement Center
Renee Studer

U.S. Trust

Anonymous (2)*

Susan and Dave Bastien*
Kathryn Benoit*

Carroll and Marissa Berg*
Diane and Dave Bolduc*
Cathy Feirrek*

Denise Gookin*
Meredith Graf*

Katie Kraft*

Diane Martines*
Timothy ). McGinnin, Jr*.
Robert McMahon*
Ronald ). Pare*

Brenda Sacino*

Elizabeth Warner*

Members of the Legacy Society have committed toa
planned gift to The Moore Center. Please contact the
Development Office if you are interested in making a
planned git.

Janet C. Bamberg*®

Donna and Dick Beaulieu

Paul's. Boynton*

Daniel F. Cronin

Daniel and Maureen Donovan

Merle C. Llewellyn

Mark s, Lore

Dean and Donna Nicholaides

Elaine and Joel S. Silberberg

Normand G. and Paula E. St. Amand

George and Arline Trudel

Audrey and Glenn Watjen

Amoskeag Beverages
Dick Anagnost

Angela’s Pasta & Cheese Shop
Brenda L. Aziz*

Bellman Jewelers, Inc.

Carolyn Benthien

Paul S. Boynton*

Brady Sullivan Properties

Richard M. Bunker

CGl Business Solutions

Chalifour’s Flowers, Bridal & Gift Shop
Ed Chenoweth

Cross Insurance

Currier Museum of Art

Heather Dainiak

Great State Beverages

Independence Financial Advisors, LLC
Fred B. Kfoury, Il

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Lemire

Markss. Lore

Mail Data Inc.

MFI Productions

Outdoor Maintenance Services

Paul Mitchell of Northern New England
Matt Savage

Elaine and Joel S. Silberberg

Simon Pearce

Special Events of New England
Spectrum Marketing Companies, Inc.
Tidewater Catering Group

Mitchell Weissberg

YMCA of Greater Manchester

The Benjamin Cohen Trust
The Donald Lugg Fund
The Thomas Burke Trust

In memory of Brian T. Asbury
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Albert
Mr. and Mrs. Marc D'Anjou
Mr. and Mrs. Rodney Della Felice
Mr. and Mrs. Michael E. Doyle
Mr. and Mrs. George A. Fradette
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Swanson

In memory of Randy Benthien
Carolyn Benthien

In memory of Henry E. Bourbeau
Jeannette P. Bourbeau

In memory of Norman and Maurice Corriveau
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Chauvette

In memory of Candace Elizabeth Ellis
L. Pear| Brunette

In memory of Joseph Gril
Alliance Holdings, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. john Caruso
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Chatfield
Beatrice DiFlauro
Claudia Grilli
Robert joy
Mr. and Mrs. James Kryka
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Labonte
Mr. and Mrs. Armando Maffeo
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Manni
Mr.and Mrs. Bill Moeckel
Judith Packer

Joy Stoodley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Stoodley, Il
In memory of Richard “Ricky” Laliberte
Mr. and Mrs. Don Burnham
Mr. and Mrs. Andre ). Demers
The Demetry Family
Janice Demetry
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Hinckley
Jeff Incutto
Joyce E. Katsoupis
Michele Lacz
Lamont, Hanley & Associates, Inc.
Ronald F. Lamont
Michael Lamont
Linda Lavertu
Sandra . Manning
Rhonda Anne Sargent
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Scarpetti
Donald St. Germain
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Want
Mr. and Mrs. Soterios Zekopoulos
In memory of Therese R. Lavallee
Claire Y. Boisvert
Mr. and Mrs. Francis A. Croteau
Mr. and Mrs. Peter F. Golabiewski
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. Lamont
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Langlois
Mr. and Mrs. Ronaldo Lavallee
In memory of Camille Lynch
Mary Y. Lynch
In memory of Joseph L. Pare
Employees of Associated Grocers of NE & AG
Supermarkets at New Hampshire Charitable
Foundation
Bedford AWC
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Nill
In memory of Douglas Parker
Betty . Parker
In memory of Pauline and Romeo Richer
Richard E. Bennett
In memory of Dorothy Rogers
The Greenspan Foundation
In memory of Nicolas Verven
The Telge Companies
In memory of Rebecca Wilson
Janet Parsons
Mr. and Mrs. James Robinson

In honor of Donna and Dick Beaulieu
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald P. Boufford
In honor of Sarah Boissonneault
Judith M. Laduke
In honor of Owen Cote
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Beaton
Daniel Beaulieu
Lindsay Jarosch
Kevin Moran
Brett Schmidtchen
In honor of Allen Dilulio
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Antolik
In honor of Norm and Colleen Gagne & Family
Employees of Temco Tool Co, Inc.
In honor of Matt Parent
Jacques Parent
In honor of Linda Plotnik
Lisa Plotnik
In honor of Joseph Reilly
Michael Rubin
Inhonor of Arthur Sullivan
Colliers International
Ellen M. Roposa
Stephen H. Singer
William P. Weidacher

2016 - Joseph B. Relly

2015 - Dick Anagnost

2014 - Raymond G. Cote

2013 - The Honorable John H. Lynch and
Dr. SusanE. Lynch

2012 - Nicholas Vailas

201 - Frederick B. Kfoury, Jr.

2010 - Brady Sullivan Properties: Arthur Sullivan,
Shane Brady, and David Brady

2009 - Ronald). Rioux

2008 - Beverly Arel

2007 - David P. and Dorothy M. Goodwin

2006 - James C. Schubert

2005 - Lewis M. Feldstein

2004 - Frances M. and Richard I. Winneg

2003 - Adelaide L. Walker

2002 - The Mclninch Family

2001 - Ethel and Saul Greenspan

We also gratefully acknowledge those

who support United Way and who have
designated their gift to The Moore Center.
The Moore Center endeavors to recognize
all donors accurately. If you find an error or
omission, please call 603.206.2723 with any
changes so we can immediately correct our
records.

n facebook.com/moorecenter

u twitter.com/mcsregion7
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195 McGregor St. Unit 400
Manchester NH 03102
603.206.2700 | moorecenter.org



